
From: Sally Powell [mailto:spowell@bedfordgroup.com.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 20 September 2017 3:31 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: noni.lord@aed.org.au; AMOD 
Subject: Re: Order Matter No. AM2014/286 

 
Thank you  
 
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Date: Wednesday, 20 September 2017 2:30 pm 
To: Sally Powell <spowell@bedfordgroup.com.au> 
Cc: "noni.lord@aed.org.au" <noni.lord@aed.org.au>, AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Order Matter No. AM2014/286 
 

Dear Ms Powell,  
  
I refer to your email below.  
  
With respect to the order against Bedford Phoenix, that order has been revoked.  
  
With respect to the order against Bedford Group, the Commission grants until close of business 6 
October 2017 to comply with the order.  
  
Kind regards, 
  
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
  
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
  
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
  
From: Phoebe Muir [mailto:PMuir@bedfordgroup.com.au] On Behalf Of Sally Powell 

Sent: Tuesday, 19 September 2017 5:49 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: Order Matter No. AM2014/286 
Importance: High 
  
To whom it may concern 
  
Today we received the orders for Bedford Phoenix Incorporated and Bedford Group 
Incorporated in the mail, relating to the supported employment services award 2010. The 
Commission matter reference for both orders is: AM2014/286. 
  
Given electronic submissions needed to be made by 4pm today, this is clearly not possible. 
Nor would Bedford be able to meet the 5pm deadline for posted submissions tomorrow.  
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One day’s notice for such a large document collection exercise is not reasonable and 
Bedford requests further time be provided so we can comply with the orders. Could you 
kindly consider additional time and advise of a more appropriate date in which to submit the 
information? 
  
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me on 
spowell@bedfordgroup.com.au or 0421856249.  
  
Kind Regards    
  
Sally 
  

Sally  Powell   

Chief Executive 
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615 Goodwood Rd Panorama SA 5041 | PO Box 18 Melrose Park SA 5039  

www.bedfordgroup.com.au  

         

  

  
Please consider the impact to the environment and your responsibility before printing this 

email. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the 

use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in 

error please notify the sender.  
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